

American Cancer Society - North Texas Region 3301 West Freeway Fort Worth, TX 76107

May 15, 2010

Dear Mr. David Ward,

I just wanted to thank you so much for your time at the Relay For Life of Springtown. From the planning of the event, your availability to meet and discuss last minute change and the wonderful sound you were able to provide, we cannot say thank you enough. We truly appreciated you coming out to the event having done research on our specific event and offered more than just speakers and music. You offered *entertainment* and that is something very hard to come by.

For all your efforts, superior customer service and quality sound we thank you on behalf of the Relay For Life of Springtown and the American Cancer Society. See you next year!

Sincerely,

Scott Abbott

Community Manager of Development